
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
As part of my role, I am the SLT link to the year 11 cohort of pupils. Over the past two weeks I have 
had the opportunity to spend some time in most year 11 classrooms across the different subjects; the 
focus, determination and climate in those classrooms has been faultless. If this focus and 
determination is maintained throughout the year then I have no doubt that each student will make the 
progress they deserve, resulting in some amazing outcomes. 
 
It is without question that this year is extremely important for your son/daughter and I imagine we are 
united in the common goal of wanting all students to get the most out of this year in terms of their 
studies, welfare and personal development. I can assure you the year 11 team including myself, Miss 
Stocker, Miss Farrar and form tutors as well as the whole staff body will continue to do everything, we 
can to maximise the potential of every single student in Year 11.  
 
We welcome your support with your son/daughter’s academic studies throughout the year. 
Intervention sessions have already started within the school day, and we start our after-school 
intervention sessions next week, 26th September, timetable below: 
 

2:45pm-3:30pm Subject 

Tuesday English 

Wednesday  Maths 

Thursday Humanities Options subjects 

Friday Science 

 
Previous experience tells us that attendance to these sessions improves a student’s attainment 
throughout the year. 
 
Key upcoming dates for your diary: 
 

• Parent power hour 13th October 5:30pm-6:30pm 

• Two-week mock examinations, commencing 31st October 
 
I will provide more information on these events closer to the dates. In the meantime, don’t hesitate to 
contact the year team if you have any questions or queries.  
 
We look forward to working with you this year. 
 
 

 
Kind Regards 
 
Chris Ray 
SLT Year 11 Link 
 

Oakworth Road, Keighley, BD22 7DU  

Tel: 01535 210111 

Email: office@beckfootoakbank.org 
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